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PUBLIC SCHOOILS





March 2, 2020

Dear 5th Grade Parents:

We are looking forward to meeting you and your child as new members of the Middle School - North community.  We have many activities prepared to assist your child in a successful transition from the elementary to middle school level.  The activities will include:

· March 23rd - Green 5th grade students and teachers visit Middle School - North during the regular school day (9:15 – 11:00 a.m.).

· Students will ride buses from Green to MSN.

· Students will get tours of the building, see the band and choir perform, and meet with the administrators and counselors.

· March 31st - MSN staff visits Green 5th grade students to review class offerings and course selection sheets.
· April 2nd - Parent Orientation – Middle School North - 6:00 p.m.

· This is an important meeting for you to attend to learn about Middle School - North.  

· Please, parents only at this meeting.

· Plan on attending, even if this is not your first student to attend MSN.

· August 25th Crusader Day (Tentative)

· This is an important day for all middle school students coming to North.  Families may join us from 12:00 p.m. – 2:30 p.m. or 4:00 p.m. – 6:30 p.m.

·  On this day students will be able to:

· Turn in registration paperwork

· Get pictures taken for his/her school ID card

· Pick up schedules

· Take a building walk-through

· Find classrooms

· Find and open his/her locker
We look forward to getting to know you and your child.  Please contact us should you have questions!

Brian Fahning





Stacey Detrick
Principal





Associate Principal

fahnibr@lc-ps.org




detrist@lc-ps.org


